
 
 
 

                     
               

26 April 2021 

Living Eggs Program – Early Stage 1 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On Monday 24th May, the “Living Eggs” Science program will be coming to our school for Kindergarten students.  This 
program is part of our Science Unit which investigates ‘Living Things’.  The “Living Eggs” program allows the children to 
see the chickens hatching from their eggs.   
 
The company supplies an incubator for two weeks, which supplies warmth, humidity and ventilation to ensure a 
successful hatch. The chickens can be heard chirping in their shells up to 24 hours before hatching and then their “egg 
tooth” breaks open the shell when they are ready to be born. They will start to grow feathers in their first week. 
 
Historically the cost of this program was passed onto parents, however this year it will be paid for by the school.  Please 
return the permission note to your child’s teacher before Wednesday 19 May 2021. 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Thank you 
Mrs Milner 
Assistant Principal 
 

  

LIVING EGGS PROGRAM 2020 – EARLY STAGE ONE                                        Class Teacher 
PERMISSION / MEDICAL / PAYMENT   
PERMISSION  
I give permission for my child ________________________________________  of class_______________  to participate in the 
“Living Eggs” science program. This activity has been approved by the Principal. 
 
Signature:         Parent/Guardian Date:   ___ 
 
MEDICAL INFORMATION:    
 
Child’s Name: _______________________________________________   Class: _____________________ 
Does your child have any medical conditions or allergies?         YES / NO 
 
If Yes, please specify  
 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Signed: _____________________________________________ Parent/Guardian Date: _______________________ 

Planned Activity title Living Eggs Program – Early Stage 1 

Lessons 24 May – 4 June 2020 
Classes involved All Kindergarten classes 

Supervising Teacher Class teachers 

Cost No cost to parents 
Please return your note to the class teacher by: Wednesday 19 May 2021 

Carlton Public School 
60 Cameron Street Bexley NSW 2207 

Phone: 95873717, 9587 3162 
Fax: 9553 8307 

Email: carlton-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
ABN: 90 240 568 959 

 


